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Hi, Students! 
         I am Mrs. Terry and I will be teaching your AP Physics class this year! I am pretty 
excited about getting to know all of you and about helping you to see and appreciate all 
of the science in your daily life. This will be my 7th year teaching science at here at 
Madison and I have taught all grade levels so far. When I’m not teaching science, I also 
love to coach science competitions so please reach out to me if you want even more 
science in your life. 
 

As you know, we will use the Microsoft TEAMS for our lessons (until we return to 
school in person) and we will use the HUB to access and submit classwork. It is 
important that you attend class on TEAMS every day because we will take attendance, 
take notes, discuss the work, do labs, and have fun! The HUB has always been a large 
part of my classes, even before the pandemic, so we will use the HUB consistently 
throughout the school year and every day in class. Take some time to explore the HUB 
and all that it has to offer. 
 

It is my goal for all of you to be successful in my course, but it is a team effort. 
You can do your part by attending class on time during your class period and 
completing your assignments on time. You can also do your part by participating in 
class, having a good attitude, asking for help when you need it, and trying your best. 
You can review the syllabus to get a better understanding of what you will be learning in 
your class and how you can be successful. 
 

I have no doubt that you can excel in this class and have some fun along the 
way! You have what it takes to not only pass this class but to do well, earn your credit, 
boost your GPA, and learn new skills! I look forward to teaching you this year and all of 
the exciting discoveries we will make together. If you need help, please send me a 
message on the HUB or Microsoft TEAMS. You can reach me at 
Ivondela.Terry@houstonisd.org or at (254) 307-2728 in an emergency. Again, I am 
excited to meet and teach all of you. Let’s have a great year! 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
    Mrs. Terry 
  

mailto:Ivondela.Terry@houstonisd.org

